




Library DEIA Task Force Bi-Weekly Meeting (via Zoom)
April 27, 11:00 am – 12:00 pm (Central Time) 
Meeting Agenda 



Minute Taker Jen-chien Yu 

Present: 
· Jessica Ballard 
· Francisco Juarez  
· Zoe Revell  
· Erik Chapman  
· Lauren Phegley  
· Elisabeth Paulus  
· JJ Pionke   
· Jen-chien Yu  
· Heather Murphy  
· Norris Purdy  
· Jake MacGregor 
· Joe Lenkart  

I. Approve the Minutes 
https://uofi.box.com/s/20t3eycjb3ohx847a0uu94c0iw7fz0ho 

One correction needs to be made: Change “Accessibility” to “Assessment” in the Team Reports section

II. Request for TF Members to watch the chat 

Zoe and Joe will watch the chat.

III. Reading the Shared Agreement 

Shared Agreement read

IV. Team Reports 

1. Written sub-team reports are due before the end of June.

2. Sub-team updates

· Consultancy Support
Potential consultants contacted and collected information. The sub-team needs to meet to review the information and data collected by the Assessment sub-team and others.

· Past Efforts Review
The sub-team has completed the review of past work related to ClimateQUAL. Now shifting efforts to reviewing other programs/events that might also be helpful. The sub-team asked members for suggestions. Zoe mentioned a few past programs:
·  Microaggression workshop - focused on addressing aggression towards the public, not internally. 
· White Fragility book discussion – took place in April 2019 and led by Barbara Jones. 
· Anti-Oppression Workshop Series – organized by a practicum student Kristyn Caragher. Her report about this work is in IDEALS [http://hdl.handle.net/2142/97950].

· Assessment
Sub-team members have been working on the survey results and aim to have a draft to the co-chairs next week (week of May 3). Question for the group – what other needs assessment that you think need to be done? Focus groups? Interviews? Please contact the sub-team members if you have any ideas.

Some members said they liked the focus group idea. Member A – make sure to have a wide range of time slots to allow staff from different shifts to easily participate. Focus groups based on employment classification is a good idea. The team might need to recruit additional facilitators. Member B - There are campus HR and UA units that we might be able to find/hire trained facilitators too. 

Please send other assessment-related ideas to JJ. 

· Vision Statement Team
Sub-team members worked with the feedback and came up with the 2nd rendition. They asked Dean Wilkin to present to EC. EC felt it was good to be shared with the rest of the library. The Vision Statement Team will share the statement at the Virtual Hangout (4/28) and an online survey will be used to collected library-wide feedback. 

Member B asked if there would be a separate statement for more inward-facing, something more for employees who work here. 

Member C raised a question - is there a document highlighting the reasoning behind the vision statement's construction? For example, this vision statement has opt out of listing certain conditions as JJ advices us and i think having such a doc is important when people in the future think about revisiting. Sub-team members mentioned that they looked at examples but there wasn’t a specific strategy.  Member C suggested that it would be really interesting and beneficial to have been able to write down a "how did we get here?" document that references all those sources Heather mentioned.

Co-chair noted that the Vision Statement is a work-in-progress and will be shaped based on data. 

Member D raised a question - how do we envision people to interact with this information? Do we want people to consult this as they do DEIA work in the library, as a guiding idea of what these terms mean? Co-chair: It was for people to use this as a guiding point for other DEIA work and to show that the library is committed to this work.

· Communication
The sub-team asked if the TF members are comfortable with bio on the TF webpage. The sub-team worked on figuring out how to share minutes and agenda on the TF webpage. Francisco will make a template of agenda/minutes. TF members said it’s ok to standardize the file names.

Member D asked if there is a deadline for reviewing bios. Heather said she will send something out. 

V. Communication

Member E suggested that it would be nice to create a DEIA email distribution list for public use. Something like deia@library.illinois.edu. That way people outside of the TF can get in touch with the TF with comments or suggestions more easily. 

VI. Announcements 

a. Meeting with the EDI Director candidates coming up soon. Co-chairs will send out the dates 5/11, 5/13, 5/26 (presentation should be at 11 am)
b. Chris posted some slides in Teams for those who are interested

VII. Next Meeting June 7th 
[bookmark: _GoBack]
Minute Taker George Gottschalk 

